Report of the Faculty Athletics Representative
6 May 2020

As our student-athletes complete their annual end-of-year survey (in record numbers), the
Committee on Academic Performance is ready to review their responses and to conduct its
annual review of Athletics Academic Services and Compliance Services in May and June. The
next meeting of CAP is scheduled for May 24th.

The ACC FAR Council has been meeting virtually to consider a number of issues, including
transfer waiver policy at the national and conference level. A joint meeting of the FARs,
Athletic Directors, and Senior Women Administrators will take place on Thursday, May 14 (in
lieu of the usual joint in-person meeting in Florida).

Announcements concerning the results of the university-wide election for faculty seats on the
ULAA Board and the President's selection of the next FAR are forthcoming. These faculty will
begin their service in July.

| hope everyone is staying well and staying safe during this amazing time!

Respectfully yours,
Elaine

Prof. Elaine O. Wise
elaine.wise@Ilouisville.edu
Faculty Athletics Representative
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